
 
  

When was the last time you 
invited Camp Hanover to visit 
your church? 
 

If it’s been a while, let’s get together and put a date on the calendar! 
A Camp Hanover staff member or a member of the Camp Hanover Ministries Board can be available to your 
congregation members during worship on Sundays or other times during the week. Consider inviting a camp 
representative to worship with you, to visit with your Sunday School classes or Session, or to make a presentation at a 
fellowship gathering. There are any number of possibilities: 

 

Invite Camp Hanover to visit a: 
Session Meeting    Adult Sunday School Class 
Purpose Group    Youth Group 
Committee Meeting   Youth Sunday School Class 
Worship Service    Men’s Gathering 
Fellowship Meal    Women’s Circle 
 
 

What might you invite Camp Hanover to do? 
Here are some ideas: 
 
 Share a Minute for Mission or a Children’s Message 
 Have a Camp Hanover Q&A or discussion forum 
 Facilitate a retreat planning workshop 
 Help you promote your upcoming church retreat 
 Lead a Camp-style sing along 
 Lead intergenerational recreation 
 Brainstorm with a Board Member or Executive Director about a ministry or mission partnership 
 Lead a workshop for parents looking for tips and advice on preparing their child for a successful “first time” at camp 
 Got another idea? Let us know! 
 
Interested?  
Get in touch with a member of the Camp Hanover Ministries Board or contact Camp Hanover: Call (804) 779-2881 
Email info@CampHanover.org 


